
  

 

 

 

 Hazleton Area Cyber Academy 
 NEWSLETTER 
 March 24, 2023 

 
  

 
  MARCH IS ART IN OUR SCHOOLS MONTH 
 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Need some help with Microsoft Team?  Click here to watch a short 

orientation video as well as how to access Microsoft Teams from a laptop, 

tablet or your phone. 

What Is The Happiest County In 
The World? 

 
 

For the sixth year in a row, Finland is 

the world’s happiest country, according 

to World Happiness Report. 

 

The Nordic country and its neighbors 

Denmark, Iceland, Sweden and Norway 

all score very well on the measures the 

report uses to explain its findings: 

healthy life expectancy, social support, 

low corruption, generosity in a 

community where people look after 

each other and freedom to make key 

life decisions.   

 

The United States is ranked 16th.                      

 
 

https://www.hasdk12.org/site/default.aspx?PageID=37549


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT 
 
 

Jeilyn Garcia 
 
 
Jeilyn was nominated by Mrs. Steber. 
Mrs. Steber said that, Jeilyn always 
attends class and completes her 
homework.  She participates during 
class and asks questions.  She is very 
polite and considerate of others. She is 
enthusiastic about learning strives to 
always do her best.  
 
Jeilyn, your desire to learn makes us so 
proud.  

                
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                          
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phone: (570)459-3247     Email:hasdcyber@hasdk12.org 

Dr. Lentz teaches Chemistry for the Cyber 

Academy.  She has been for over 33 years. She 

loves teaching online because she feels that 

students have a safe and comfortable 

environment in which to expand their minds. 

In her free time, she loves to read and work in 

her yard. The last book she read was, The 

Escape Artist: Story of a man that escaped 

Ausuwitz and told the world. She mostly 

listens to audiobooks.  

Dr. Lentz loves any type of Italian food.  She 

said that if she could have dinner with any 

person living or deceased she said she would 

love to have dinner with her grandmother.  

She said that she is an animal lover.  

She wants everyone to know that she has 

always wanted to be a teacher since the second 

grade at AD Thomas Elementary. She loves 

what she does. She wants her students to know 

they can contact her at any time! 

 

 

DR. CHRISTINE LENTZ 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Hazleton Area Cyber Academy 

Wear A Mustache Like Salvador Dali 
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Mrs. Mehalick’s Students 



 

 
  

  Hazleton Area Cyber Academy 

Mrs. Mehalick’s Students Wearing 
Secondary Colors 

Johnathan Maldonado enjoying 
the snow day! 



 
 

 

  

Anderson 
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Jhoan 

Josh 

Logan P. 

Natalia 

Nicole 
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Brian Chinni 
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Legend Rupert 



 

 
 
 

  

  Hazleton Area Cyber Academy 



  



  



  



 

 

 

 

 
 

  

  Hazleton Area Cyber Academy 

ATTENTION SENIORS 

 

 

 

The link to order your cap and gowns are now on 
the Class of 2023 Team.  There is a deadline to 
order so please order as soon as possible. If you do 
not have access to the team please contact Mrs. 
Medek at medekm@hasdk12.org 
 

   HAZLETON AREA CYBER ACADEMY PTA 
  
The Hazleton Area Cyber Academy is excited to 
announce the new Hazleton Area Cyber 
Academy Parent Teacher Association.  If you 
are interested in joining the PTA, please send 
an email to Amanda Kinney at 
kinneya@hasdk12.org. 
 

   

Prom tickets went on sale March 20th.  The 

cost per each ticket is $40.  Table arrangements 

must be made for 8 people.  Please organize 

and turn in a list of names for everyone sitting 

at your table when buying your tickets. You 

will be able to buy tickets in the High School 

lobby from 2:40-3:30pm on Friday, March 

24th, Tuesday, March 28th and April 4th.  The 

last day to buy tickets is April 5th.  Please visit 

your teams page for more information. 

ACT 158 
The deadline is May 15th to complete Act 158.   

Please work with your guidance counselor to 

complete the Act 158 requirements. If you do 

not complete the requirement you are putting 

your graduation in jeopardy. Act 158 is a state 

requirement. 
 



 

  Hazleton Area Cyber Academy 

 

We are looking for……. 
 
The Cyber Academy newsletter is looking for 
students who are interesting in reviewing video 
games, movies and book. We would then like for 
you to write reviews about them for the newsletter. 
If you are interesting in writing reviews, please 
contact Mrs. Medek at medekm@hasdk12.org 
 
 

Freeland Park Clean Up 
 

Saturday March 25th 9:00AM-12:00PM 
Rain date March 26th 

 
Bring gloves and rake if you can 
Your help is greatly appreciate 

 
By Freeland and its Rec Board 

mailto:medekm@hasdk12.org

